
                                                 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Hess Street School will be participating in our annual Terry Fox 
Run on Friday October 2, 2020. 
 
This event honours the legacy of Terry Fox and The Marathon 
of Hope.  Terry Fox who lost his leg to cancer, ran just over 
5,000 kilometers across Canada to raise awareness and money 
for cancer research. 
 
Pandemic safety measures will be maintained for this event.  
Students from grade 1 to 8 will be walking on the side walk 
around Hess Street School with their own class.  Walking 
Permission Forms must be signed by parents or guardians in 
order for students to participate in this event. 
 
This year, we will not be collecting money at school.  If you wish 
to make an online donation, please use the link below. 
 
 
 http://www.terryfox.ca/HessStreetPSHamilton 
 
 

Thank-you for your support, 
 
Hess Street School 
 


